
 

101 South Shore Road Southampton, SN02 Bermuda 

Fairmont.com/southampton-bermuda 

 July 16th, 2020.  

 

Dear Guest,  

We hope that this email finds you and your family healthy and safe. Please know 

that our top priority remains the safety, care and wellbeing of our Fairmont 

Southampton family. With that in mind, wanted to share an update on the latest 

regarding Bermuda. 

 

The Bermuda Government has announced L.F. Wade International Airport opened 

for international commercial air service on July 1, 2020.  That said, considering that 

flights are extremely limited and given the protocols in place for arriving visitors 

(click here for more), Fairmont Southampton has regretfully made the decision to 

not accept reservations prior to September 1, 2020.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us at 

southampton@fairmont.com. Please follow us on our website 

Fairmont.com/Southampton and social channels listed below for latest updates.    

On behalf of our team, we wanted to thank you for choosing Fairmont 

Southampton. We look forward to welcoming you when you can truly enjoy our 

beautiful island! 

Please stay safe and healthy!  

 

Best Wishes,  

Fairmont Southampton Team 

 
  https://www.facebook.com/FairmontSouthampton/ 
  https://www.instagram.com/fairmontsouthampton/ 

  https://twitter.com/fairmontsouth 
 


